
From:   
Sent: 28 July 2020 12:23 
To: @phe.gov.uk 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>; Martin Dockrell 

 
Subject: Letter from Imperial 
 
Good afternoon , 
 
I believe that Martin may still be on leave, so please find attached a letter and report which seeks to 
put all of our previous evidence and argumentation into one succinct report for ease of use.  I have 
also shared this with Trading Standards for completeness. 
 
If you could confirm receipt that would be very much appreciated. 
 
Separately, given that the deadline outlined in your previous correspondence is triggered this week, 
it would be extremely helpful to better understand the steps Public Health England is now taking 
and, importantly, over what timescale it believes it is realistic to be able to make a decision. 
 
With thanks and best wishes, 

 
 

Imperial Tobacco Limited and Imperial Brands PLC Companies 

  

www.imperialbrandsplc.com 




